Treasury Securities Services

September 1, 2016
Customer: 00019513718

Randa Fahm
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RANDA FAHMY

1100 CONNECTICUT AVE NW
SUITE 1250

WASHINGTON DC 20036

Dear Randa Fahmy:
This letter refers to your recent transaction and/or inquiry.

Individuals and businesses who want to make donations to reduce the public debt can do so
online. Donors can pay with a debit or credit card or by ACH debit of their checking or savings
account.

Online payment options are available through the Pay.gov website. Donations can be made by
check, ACH and PayPal. (Toll-free assistance is available at the Pay.gov help line at 800-624-
1373.)

Individuals and businesses can also make donations by mail if they prefer. They should make
checks payable to the Bureau of the Fiscal Service, and in the memo section note that it's a gift to
reduce the Debt Held by the Public. The mailing address is:

Attn Dept G

Bureau of the Fiscal Service
P.O.Box 2188

Parkersburg, WV 26106-2188

Please let us know if we can be of further service. For general questions about Treasury
Securities, visit our website at www.treasurydirect.gov.

Sincerely,

Treasury Services

For information about Treasury Retail securities, go to:
www.treasurydirect.gov




